
 

 

 
 
Stakeholder Bulletin issued by the Department for Business, 
Energy & Industrial Strategy  
 
23 May 2017  
 
Dear Stakeholder,  
 
National Grid, the Contracts for Difference (CFD) Delivery Body, 
has confirmed the non-qualification review window has now 
closed and there are non-qualification review(s) from Applicant(s). 
  
National Grid will now undertake assessment of these and will be 
notifying Applicant(s) of the outcome on or before 6th June 2017.  
The full announcement from National Grid can be found on their 

portal at 

https://www.emrdeliverybody.com/SitePages/Home.aspx 

Kind regards,  
The BEIS Contracts For Difference Team  
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